
 
                Department of Visual Arts    December 11, 2009 

 

        depdepdepdepARTARTARTARTment ment ment ment     NEWSNEWSNEWSNEWS    
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

End of Term Clean-Up -  
Starts Monday, December 14th. 

Final grades for first term courses:  
due 1 week after last class or final 
exam (VAS 2281F and VAH 2291F). 

Office closed: from 1 pm on Dec. 24th  
until January 4th. 

IMPORTANT To all those who plan on participating in the 
upcoming Faculty and Staff exhibition, please deliver your 
artwork during the first week after holidays, January 4

th
, 5

th
  or 6

th
. 

Anyone who needs to store work in advance of these dates will 
happily be accommodated 

Faculty/Staff Exhibition:   
January 14 - 29 

AJE:  February 4 - 24 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

End of Term Gathering:  Tonight > 5-8 pm  
The Morrissey House, 359 Dundas St. (south side of the street between Waterloo and Colborne Sts.) 

Reminder to all 
graduate students!  

Department 
Travel/Research 
applications deadline 
January 8, 2010. 

Department deadline 
for the Alumni,  
Lynne Lionel Scott 
and Mary Routledge 
awards is January 18, 
2010. 


